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The PULP
HUGE this month:

General Meeting: Aug. 16th

Open floor

See you there!

East Hartford Public Library
Main St. & Central Ave., E. Hartford, CT.

Q&A Session: 7:00PM–7:30PM
Meeting starts at: 7:30PM
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The PULP is published monthly by and for members of the Hartford User 
Group Exchange, Inc. (HUGE). HUGE is a nonprofit organization whose 
aim is to provide an exchange of information between users of personal 
computers. The PULP is not in any way affiliated with any computer 
manufacturer or software company. Original, uncopyrighted articles 
appearing in the PULP may be reproduced without prior permission by 
other nonprofit groups. Please give credit to the author and the PULP, and 
send a copy to HUGE. The opinions and views herein are those of the 
authors and not necessarily those of HUGE. Damages caused by use or 
abuse of information appearing in the PULP are the sole responsibility of 
the user of the information. We reserve the right to edit or reject any articles 
submitted for publication in the PULP. Trademarks used in this 
publication belong to the respective owners of those trademarks.

MEETING LOCATIONS
East Hartford Public 

Library 
Main & Central Avenue 

in the Lion’s Room 
(downstairs)

Just setting aside some time to get togethter, chat, and 
answer some questions. 

On a sad note, George Burr (a HUGE President) passed 
away this past June.

On the paranoia front: Have you seen the tv commercial 
about the guy that has his wife open the car door from 
the airport or the On-star ads of a similar nature? Well 
hackers have demo’d a way to do that with SMS (texting). 
Researchers have reported that “Apple laptop 
microcontroller chips are shipped with default passwords 
that, once discovered, can be used as a hiding spot for 
malware as well as a conduit for disabling the battery and 
even blowing it up.”

Apple has released OS X (10.7) ‘Lion’ for download. 
Some/all of your programs (PowerPC based) may not work. 
You should check out the specs/requirements:

http://www.apple.com/macosx/specs.html

http://support.apple.com/kb/SP629

http://store.apple.com/us/product/MC573Z/A?fnode=MTY1
NDAzOA

Stuart Rabinowitz

Editors Corner

Please note that the clubs PO Box has been closed. When 
membership renewals go out in the fall the return address will 
be that of our Membership person Richard Sztaba. 

Here is the appropriate copyright citation and a link to the full 
text. articles from “Tidbits”

http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
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PULP Staff

Editor Stuart Rabinowitz
Distribution George Carbonell  

Membership: Anyone may become a 
member. Dues are  $12 per year and include a 
one-year subscription to The  Pulp as well as 
access to the HUGE Public Domain disk  
libraries and BBS. Meeting topics, times and 
places can  be found on page 1 of this issue. 

Officers & SIG Leaders  
President: George Carbonell 860.568–0492 george.carbonell@comcast.net 
Vice President Stuart Rabinowitz 860.633–9038 s.e.rabinowitz@att.net 
Secretary: Ted Bade 860.643–0430 tbade@cox.net
Treasurer: Charles Gagliardi 860.233–6054 epencil@att.net 
Director at Large: Richard Sztaba richer1@aol.com 
Web Manager: Bob Bonato wmaster@huge.org

Membership: Richard Sztaba  richer1@aol.com 
Integrated SIG: Stuart Rabinowitz  860.633–9038  s.e.rabinowitz@att.net 
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